Boulder City Friends of The Library March 2024 NEWSLETTER

YES, we are having lots of fun at the Boulder City Library. The BCFOTL have been busy starting out February with a Lovely Pop-Up Book Sale, featuring Destiny and Jonathan of "Canopy Crafters" as our Local Artisans. A great BIG shout out to Yvonne for keeping it friendly and operating smoothly, you are a GIFT!!! We featured a selection of our "Hidden Treasures" (Donated Books of Value) and we paired up a few volumes with their new "people". The LOVE continued at the, Chamber of Commerce sponsored, "Wine Walk". The Boulder Dam Hotel hosted us in their beautiful lobby and we had a very enjoyable evening. Our "Name Your Own Price Raffle" had some very excited winners. We appreciate everyone's generosity.

Laura held a Membership Meeting on Feb. 16 in the Library Basement. New and Familiar faces learned a bit about our "Book Giveaway" System and were invited to a musical presentation in the Library Community Room. We really appreciate your attendance and participation.

We have started up regular "Sunday Work Days" 10-2 in our "Hidden Treasures" area, in the Library basement. Please feel free to check- in upstairs and join us!!!

We are working diligently to be ready for our "Big Book Sale" we have over 500 Books on our" Hidden Treasures" spread sheet and we are excited to share our ENTIRE collection and our 1000's of bargain price books, in ALL genres with ALL of you.

Make sure you check out the BCFOTL Bulletin Board, in the Library Rotunda, designed by the very talented Ms. Destiny!!!

The month of March is FULL of exciting activities:

***Sat. March 9th the "Friends" will be at the "Wine Walk" from 4-8 at the Boulder Dam Hotel with our "Hidden Treasures".

***Sat. March 16th BCFOTL will be giving away children's books at the Story Time Train at 10, 12 and 2. Also, stop by our table at "Rock, Roll and Stroll" where we will be representing the Library and BCFOTL from 11-2 at Bicentennial Park

***Thurs. March 21st from 6-7, check in and meet in the Library Basement for a Membership Meeting and a basic "How to begin the process of valuing a book" workshop.

Sat. March 23rd Relax, Breathe and Enjoy the "Flow Fest" at Bicentennial Park starting at 10.... NAMASTE

***SAVE THE DATE FOR THE BIG BOOK SALE...

APRIL 5, 6 and 7 IN THE LIBRARY BASEMENT 10-4.

We are pleased to announce and honor our Member of the Month... Leanne Keller. She currently serves as our Board Secretary and her expertise and leadership is unparalleled. She keeps us on the straight and narrow with ALL things non-profit and 501c-3. Her technology prowess is legendary and has helped

BCFOTL flourish. We are blessed to have this Amazing Mom, Community Advocate, Library Lover, Accomplished Professional (with a beautiful voice) Grace us with her membership, service and skills. Leanne you are the Best... Congratulations!!!

We look forward to seeing you ALL at, one or more of, our monthly activities!!!